
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and 

grow together to be the best we possibly can every day.  

 

Newsletter Number 36                             24th June 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

Go for Gold. 

Please put these dates in your diary …..July 5th and 6th 

7pm. 

Our amazing Year 6 children will be putting on a show to 

which you are all invited at no cost. Please come to one 

or both of the nights. 

 

 

Your thoughts and prayers please… 

For Miss Hazel and Mrs Sarwar who are off for the foreseeable 

weeks trying to cope with tragedy in their lives. 

 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting our sports day will be next Wednesday. Mass at 

9.15am in church then. 

 

Temple of Bhaktivedanta. 

Due to the awful traffic conditions we 

were unable to take the Y3 and 4 children 

on their trip yesterday.  We have 

rescheduled it for July 14th. 

Thank you to all of you for getting your 

children here early and to the parents who 

volunteered their help. 

Pope Francis has said: “Many think differently, feel differently, seeking 

God or meeting God in different ways. In this crowd, in this range of 



religions, there is only one certainty that we have for all: we are all 

children of God… We are called to respect the religion of the other, its 

teachings, its symbols, its values. Particular respect is due to religious 

leaders and to places of worship.”   

The small number of families who had issues with this trip should read 

these words. (you are welcome to discuss your concerns with me but 

please remember we are a Catholic school.) 

School class Photos 

Please make sure your orders are handed into the school by the end of 

Monday 27th. Many thanks.    

Litter! 

Please encourage your child (and you yourselves.) to use a 

bin for their rubbish not the floor. Our school is a lovely 

place and we want to keep it that way. 

 

 

This is a toilet. 

Some of our children and some of our adults need to remember 

this! (and not use our school grounds when they feel like it.) 

 

 

 

 

Please see some photos of school life on our 

twitter link: @stpetersdagenham 

 

                    Happy Birthday 20th June – 26th June 2016 

Princess-Zaneta Emuchany 10, Chase Smith 10, Charlotte Sherwin 9, 

Emmanuel Akinleye 10, Kacper Bernas 11, Oyinyechi Lazarus 9, Angel Orji 

7, Jeremy Owusu 11, Toni Ilesanmi 10, Emmanuel Sholanke-Akintunde 8.       

 

 

 

 

 



          

 

 

                         Come on England! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mr D Craft Headteacher 

Monday 27th June 

 

 

8.00am                 Yr3/4 Athletics (by invitation only) 

3.15pm                  Yr 5/6 Athletics (by invitation only) 

3.15pm                  Yr 4/5 Tag Rugby (by invitation only) 

 

Tuesday 28th June 8.00am                 Yr 1 & 2 Judo (by invitation only) 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 1/2 Football Club 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   GYM club (by invitation only) 

 

Wednesday 29th June 

 

 

8.00am                 Pop Choir (by invitation only) 

8.00am                 Yr 5/6 Basketball (by invitation only) 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 3/4  Football club 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Athletics club (by invitation only) 

 

Thursday 30th June 3.15pm – 4.30pm   Boxing club (by invitation only)    

 

Friday 1st July 

 

8.00am                 Judo (by invitation only) 

8.00am                 Yr 5/6 girls football 

2.30pm                 Whole school assembly  

 


